It’s That Time of Year Again

Are you looking for a fun and helpful activity this holiday season for
yourself, your family, friends, classmates, Sunday school class, or
coworkers? Now is the time to go online to RegisterToRing.com or scan
the QR Code below and grab the best times and locations to be a

valuable bellringer for the Tri-City Corps. You can also call

Lt. Scott Smith at 630-377-2769 ext. 205 and he will gladly help you.

Please help those in your community have a

Merry Christmas.




